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November 26, 2024 
 

Dear Elizabeth Public Schools Team Members: 
 

The successes we have had the privilege of celebrating here at Elizabeth Public Schools this year, and in 

years past, are thanks to the outstanding team we have among our schools and administrative offices, 
made up of individual team members who have devoted their careers to producing and supporting high 

levels of achievement for ALL students. 
 

Our special team of teachers, support staff, and administrators make a positive difference in the lives of 

our students, helping them to pursue their goals and dreams and to permanently change the trajectories of 
families here in our community for the better. We are not only preparing our students for college, career, 

and life success, but also we are developing young leaders with skills and knowledge who offer hope and 
prosperity to the greater Elizabeth community.  

 

The Elizabeth Public Schools team helps advance families, producing high school graduates in families 
that do not have members who finished high school, future college graduates in families who never had 

members attend college, future masters and doctoral graduates in families that had gone as far as receiving 
bachelor’s degrees, future journeymen of trades who own and operate small businesses that support their 

families and the Elizabeth community, and future servicepeople who protect our nation and provide 

greater opportunities for those they love. 
 

There is no better time than Thanksgiving to express my heartfelt gratitude and appreciation for each and 
every member of our amazing Elizabeth Public Schools team for the wonderful work you do and the 

impactful contributions you make each day to change the lives of our students and their families. 

 
Best wishes for a safe, happy, and plentiful Thanksgiving holiday spent with your special team of cherished 

family and friends.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Dr. Olga Hugelmeyer 


